
IMPORTANT DATES

January 9th - students return from break

December 1st - Playgroup @ 10am

December 8th - School Improvement (K-8
early dismissal, PFEC no A.M. classes

December 13th - Diaper pick up day 

December 21th - Early Dismissal 
(K-3rd 1:40 p.m., 4th-6th 1:15 p.m., 7th-8th
1:00 p.m., PFEC no p.m. classes

December 22st - January 8th - Winter
Break

PI Staff

With Flu season upon us we want
to keep everyone healthy. If someone in
your household is sick please reach out to
your Family Educator and let them know.
The visit can be rescheduled or switched

to a virtual visit (video or phone call).
 Thank you for understanding.
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MissionStatement

The mission of the Prenatal to three
program is to provide parents with

the knowledge to recognize they are
the child’s first teacher. Parent’s will
have the awareness of their child’s
needs to provide quality and early

opportunities to gain the skills
needed to become responsible,
productive citizens and lifelong

learners.

Preschool Family Education Center
1000 Koch St. 
309-477-4730

December Visits 

With December being a shorter
month due to the winter break, we

are going to do our visits a little
different this month. The 1st visit will
be like normal and the 2nd visit will
be a short visit. At the 2nd visit we
will drop off diapers and a family

activity bag for you to do with you
kiddo’s over the winter break. 


